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GOVERNMENT for NSW

Mr Simon Truong

Senior Planning Officer

Industry, Key Sites and Social Projects
Department of Planning and Environment
GPO Box 39

Sydney NSW 2001

Response to Submissions for Mixed Use Student Accommodation at 60-78 Regent
Street, Redfern (SSD 6724)

Dear Mr Truong

Thank you for your email message dated 20 March 2015 requesting Transport for NSW
(TFNSW) comment on the Response to Submissions to the above development
application.

TfNSW has reviewed the submitted information and has no further comments on the
development application.

Thank you again for the opportunity to respond to your request to comment on the
Response to Submissions to the above development application. If you require further
clarification regarding this matter, please don't hesitate to contact Para Sangar, Senior
Transport Planner on 8202 2672.

Yours sincerely

CD15/05072
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